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This week in Year 2 
Monday 17th June 2024
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English: 


The children will be acting out key moments from the story of Gorilla with the aim of being able to clearly re-tell the story to others. The will need to ensure that they have the main events of the story in the correct order. 





Phonics:   


This week we will be recapping words that contain the i sound e.g. mind, climb and violin. 





Maths:


This week we will be starting a new unit all about statistics. The children will be interpreting and creating tally charts and simple tables of information. 





Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Tuesday please.


Maths- Complete the fractions sheet.


English-Creating birthday ideas for Hannah and her Dad to do together.


Handwriting- Joining the letter ‘m’.


Spellings – Please see your child’s spelling sheet.


Please make sure that you are reading with your child every day for at least 10 minutes.








Action Points:


★ PE has moved to Wednesday and Friday, please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure your child brings a coat, water bottle and bookbag to school every day. 


★ Monday 17th June is sports day. Please ensure that the children arrive at Stovell Field in their PE kits. They only need to bring with them their water bottle, snack and packed lunch if they would normally have packed lunch. They do not need their school uniform or book bag. 


















































 











